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Steinbrenner PTSA 
 Newsletter 

George Steinbrenner High School       March 2020   
5575 W Lutz Lake Fern        Volume 7, Issue 7 
Lutz, Florida 33558         
813.792.5131 
A Hillsborough County School 

Visit our Website steinbrennerptsa.org 
 

Calendar 
 

March 
2 No School: Strawberry Festival Day 
4 SAT during the day for all Juniors 
4 5:30pm--General PTSA Meeting: Media 

Center 
7 9am-noon—Campus Clean Up 
11 Club Day 
11 Price increase for Cap & Gown 
 Order at www.balfourfl.com  
13 End of 3rd Quarter 
16-20 Spring Break 
23 Students Return for 4th Quarter 
27 Last day to order a Senior Banner 
 

April 
9 Report cards available 
10 Non-Student Day 
14 Cap & gown distributed during lunch 
20 Non-Student Day 
16-23 Prom tickets on sale during lunch 
25 7-11pm--Senior Prom @ The Event 

Factory 
27-5/1 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

May 
4-15 AP Exams 
6 5:30p--General PTSA Meeting: Media 

Center 
15 Senior Splash Bash 
25 No School: Memorial Day 
29 Last day of school 
 

**Dates and times are subject to change. 
 

Calendar Links: 
Student Calendar 
School Calendar 
Steinbrenner Athletics Calendar 
 

 
 

PRESIDENT’S NOTE

 

 

Hello Warrior Family! 
 

The next General Meeting of the PTSA will be held on Wednesday, 
March 4th at 5:30pm in the Media Center.  All members (parent, 
student, and teachers) are encouraged to attend.  We will be voting 
on the Nominating Committee.  This committee works to organize 
the slate of officers for the next school year.  We will also vote on 
any remaining budget items for the close of the school year.  The 
final General Meeting of the PTSA will be May 6th at 5:30pm in the 
Media Center as well.  At the final meeting, there will be an election 
of officers for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 

The next Campus Clean-Up will be Saturday, March 7th at 9am-noon, 
weather permitting.  It would be very helpful if a few parents also 
attend to help direct what needs to be pulled out or pruned back.  
Students will earn service hours and Juniors can use the hours 
toward the PTSA Scholarship eligibility for next year.  Please sign up 
on Profferfish! 
 

Thank you to the families that responded to the request for basic flu 
and cold season supplies that the teachers need to keep their room 
as germ free as possible.  If you are still struggling with the cold and 
flu in your individual homes, imagine what the teachers face as over 
100 students wander in and out of their rooms every day. Sending in 
boxes of tissues for the teachers when your teen has the sniffles is 
always appreciated! 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions 
regarding Steinbrenner PTSA, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Beth Rogers, gshsptsapresident@gmail.com  
2019-2020 Steinbrenner PTSA President  
 

 

http://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/
http://www.balfourfl.com/
https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/calendar/print/1/?start=1561953660&end=1593532740
http://steinbrenner.mysdhc.org/Full_Calendar
http://steinbrenner.mysdhc.org/programs/athletics/calendar
https://www.profferfish.com/
mailto:gshsptsapresident@gmail.com
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2019-20 Steinbrenner PTSA Board 
 

President:   Beth Rogers 
VP of Membership:  Laura LoPresti 
VP of Programs: Alex Perry 

  Salima Gardner 
VP of Ways & Means: Robin DiGiorgio 
              Salima Gardner 
             Alicia Seidel 
VP of Volunteers:  Eva Ebert 
Treasurer:   Alison Newman 
Recording Secretary:   
Corresponding Secretary: Chrissy Bond 
ACT Prep:   Amy Pardo 
       Lynette Mills  
Awards:   Cheryl Michel 
Communications/Technology: Kristen Miller 

             Lena Leo 
Newsletter:   Leslie Nixon 
County Council:  Lynette Mills 
Historian:   Latrice Markison 
Hospitality:   Deanna Morrow 
PE/HOPE Uniforms/Spirit Wear: 

Sunny Garlits 
Moira Schmidt 

Publicity:   Chrissy Bond 
Scholarships:  Sandy Webster 
School of Excellence:  Emily Rogers 
            Melissa Fleet 
Senior Awards Night:  Terri Ansel 
              Christy Lowe 
Senior Day/Senior Banners: Maura Weins 
Steinbrenner Cares:  Melinda Sheer 
            Jennifer Bommarito 
Student Ambassadors: Deanna Morrow 
                Shelly Saunders 
Student Incentives:  Melinda Sheer 
           Laurie Grantham 
Teacher Appreciation:  Monique Keir 
                Kristen Hendrickson 
Teacher Grants:  Erica Dees 
Wellness:   Portia Engman 
       Erica Rude 
 

Steinbrenner Principal: Kelly King   
  

 
 

                    

 

Join the Steinbrenner PTSA and Vote at our 
Next General Meeting! 

 

Our next General Meeting will be on March 4th at 5:30pm in the 
Media Center.  We will be voting on the Nominating 
Committee.  Become a Steinbrenner PTSA Member and let 
your voice be heard.   
 
In addition, our membership directly supports Steinbrenner 
students and teachers by providing amazing programs.  Some 
of these programs include: 

 

✓ Steinbrenner Cares to help our students in need 
✓ Safety and School improvements 
✓ Conference Night meals for teachers 
✓ Senior Events 
✓ Scholarships for Seniors 
✓ Student Incentives 
✓ Teacher Appreciation Week 
✓ Teacher Grants 

 
Please help your Steinbrenner PTSA continue these great 
programs by joining online today through the Steinbrenner 
PTSA online store: 
 

https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/  
 

Get Involved! 
Steinbrenner PTSA 2020-2021 

 

We have been so fortunate to have several parents who 
dedicated time to the Steinbrenner PTSA for several years. 
They have been the backbone of knowledge that has allowed 
us to grow and improve every year.  
 

Many of these wonderful parents will have their youngest 
graduating at the end of this school year. We are going to need 
new parents to step up and keep this organization humming 
along into the future.  
 

If you have questions or interest in becoming involved, please 
email gshsptsa.nominatingcom@gmail.com 
 

 

mailto:gshsptsapresident@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsamembership@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsaprograms@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsavolunteers@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsatreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:ACTreviewSHS@gmail.com
mailto:ACTreviewSHS@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsaawards@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsawebsite@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsawebsite@gmail.com
mailto:shsptsanews@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsauniforms@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsauniforms@gmail.com
mailto:gshssenioractivities@gmail.com
mailto:kellya.king@sdhc.k12.fl.us
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/
mailto:gshsptsa.nominatingcom@gmail.com
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STAY IN THE KNOW 
 

Steinbrenner PTSA: 
http://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/  
The PTSA website can now be translated into a variety 
of different languages.  Scroll to the bottom of the 
home page and click on “Select Language”.  From there, 
choose your preferred language. 
 

Steinbrenner online store: 
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/ 
 

Newsletter: The Steinbrenner PTSA newsletter will be 
sent monthly to all registered families. 
 

Facebook: Join the Steinbrenner PTSA Facebook page 
for the latest school news.  
https://www.facebook.com/steinbrennerptsa/ 
 

School news: Steinbrenner High website: 
http://steinbrenner.mysdhc.org/ 
 

District news: Hillsborough County School District Web 
site:  https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/ 
 

Florida PTA 
 

National PTA 
 

Edsby 

 

Last Chance to Order Senior Banners 
 

Don’t miss your chance to order a Senior Banner for your 2020 graduate!!  The deadline to place your order is: 
 

March 27, 2020 
 
We can not accept orders past this date.  If you ordered a banner but have NOT received a message confirming 
your order, you MUST email gshssenioractivities@gmail.com to make sure your order has been processed. 
 
Thank you parents!  We had record sales and participation with our Senior Banners this year.  Proceeds from the 
sales of the banners will be used for Senior Splash Bash at Adventure Island.  This is an exciting event for the kids 
where they can celebrate with each other.  Senior Splash Bash will take place May 15. (See more info for Splash 
Bash on page 4.) 
 
Proceeds will also benefit the Senior Send Off. 
 
Senior Banner order forms can be found online. Click here 
 
You can purchase your banner online or submit the printed form and your payment to the front office. 
 
Feel free to contact Maura Weins with any questions.  gshssenioractivties@gmail.com  

 

http://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/
https://www.facebook.com/steinbrennerptsa/
http://steinbrenner.mysdhc.org/
https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/
https://floridapta.org/
https://www.pta.org/?gclid=CjwKCAjw8O7bBRB0EiwAfbrTh1M_rbekqHkEHckmmxwJ0lA3O9Fjx2WvhzB66-TejbNzVRWO_FhU8RoCX8EQAvD_BwE
https://www.edsby.com/
mailto:gshssenioractivities@gmail.com
https://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/senior-banner
mailto:gshssenioractivties@gmail.com
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Volunteers Needed to Help  
Hang Senior Banners 

 
Hanging banners: April 8 @ 3:30pm 

Taking down banners:  April 29 
 

We will be hanging banners on Wednesday, April 8 at 
3:30pm.  All volunteer help will be appreciated.  Bring 
your ladders please!!  The banners will be coming 
down April 29.   
 
Help is greatly appreciated!!  Please email Maura 
Weins at gshssenioractivities@gmail.com if you can 
help hang and/or take down banners. 
 
Students wishing to earn volunteer hours are welcome 
to help.  Juniors can count these hours toward PTSA 
required hours for the Senior Scholarship. 
 
If you have a four-section foldable ladder, may we 
please borrow it? 
 
Questions? gshssenioractivities@gmail.com  
 

World of a Teen 
Thank You Speakers 

 

 
 

Our panel of experts discussed the challenges facing 
today’s teens.  Topics included dating, drugs, alcohol, 
stress, social media, peer pressure and more.   

 
 

                                                                         
Permissions slips for Splash Bash are available online and were also distributed to Seniors.  There will also be some 
placed in the Student Affairs Office.  Also, find permission slips online.  Click here 
 

Adventure Island will shut down the evening of May 15, 2020 for Steinbrenner High School Seniors.  This event is 
exclusive to our Seniors.  No other schools will be there!!  This means no long lines.  The students will actually get 
on rides!!  All rides will be open, and parking is free! 
 

The cost of the event is $70 per person. 
 
Permission slips and payments have been collected before school in the back-student parking lot.  Seniors!!  Pay 
attention to your Twitter and Instagram accounts to learn what days of the week this is happening. 
 
Congratulations to Mr. Rocca’s Senior Homeroom.  They have the highest percentage of students participating in 
Splash Bash so far and earned coffee and donuts!!  On March 31, another homeroom will be awarded a special 
treat for having the highest participation!! 
 

Questions?  Please contact Maura Weins gshssenioractivities@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Our PTSA has been working on gaining a Healthy School 

status. Two of our parents, Erica Rude and Portia Engman, 

have spent a wealth of time working on this project with 

many facets of the school administration over the past 

two years. We hope to bring you good news soon! 

 

mailto:gshssenioractivities@gmail.com
mailto:gshssenioractivities@gmail.com
https://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/
mailto:gshssenioractivities@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fi53.tinypic.com%2Fftpmc2.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.orlandoparksnews.com%2F2011%2F03%2Fadventure-island-extends-park-hours.html&docid=o21Q8j_ISCaFcM&tbnid=YdLkoaurhPGrKM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiglsyvjPXmAhWmCjQIHa85CjQQMwhMKAIwAg..i&w=1600&h=1229&bih=809&biw=1707&q=Adventure%20Island%20clipart&ved=0ahUKEwiglsyvjPXmAhWmCjQIHa85CjQQMwhMKAIwAg&iact=mrc&uact=8
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What is MemberHub? 
 

MemberHub is the platform that the PTSA uses for the 
sale of various items, tickets to events, and 
memberships. Go check it out at 
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/.  
 

We are looking for someone who is interested in 
managing this “store” next year. This has a very low 
amount of time commitment but is very important to 
our organization.  
 

Please contact GSHSPTSAPRESIDENT@GMAIL.COM if 
you would like to have more information on what is 
involved or if you have any online purchase issues. 
 

 
 

 

Juniors!  Get a Head Start 
on Earning PTSA Volunteer 

Hours 
 

Submit an article for publication in the 
PTSA Newsletter & provide a picture 
or two.  Your topic can be about 
anything school related. 
 

Deadline for newsletter articles is 
March 23.  Articles must be well 
written, are subject to editing, and 
approval by Ms. King. 
 

Submit article, pictures, and/or 
questions to Leslie Nixon. 

shsptsanews@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 

School of Excellence 
 

The quest to renew our designation as 
a School of Excellence is being 
undertaken this year by Emily Rogers 
(student) and Melissa Fleet (parent).  
 

Expect a survey to be emailed out in 
the next month. Your feedback is 
always appreciated! 
 

SUPPORT A STEINBRENNER 
STUDENT INITIATIVE 

 
THE DISCONNECT ZONE…. 
The next phase of the students’ DISCONNECT 
ZONE, located in the Media Center, is live for 
funding donations via Donor’s Choose and will 
purchase floor cushions, a small bistro table and 
mindful coloring books.  Please consider 
donating using this link:  
 
https://www.donorschoose.org/Steinbrenner
Media  
 

 

https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/
mailto:GSHSPTSAPRESIDENT@GMAIL.COM
mailto:shsptsanews@gmail.com
https://www.donorschoose.org/SteinbrennerMedia
https://www.donorschoose.org/SteinbrennerMedia
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Shop amazon smile.  
Choose Steinbrenner 
High PTSA.  A portion 
of the $ you spend 
will be donated back 
to our PTSA. 

 
 
 

 
Mascot Universe donates 

back to Steinbrenner 

PTSA on every purchase.  

Shop here for all your 

Steinbrenner Spirit Wear 

needs. 

One Stop Shopping 
 

Visit Steinbrenner PTSA’s online store to make 
purchases & donate. 

 

• Membership 

• Senior Banners 

• Adventure Island Deposit 

• Steinbrenner Cares 

• HOPE/PE Uniforms 
 

Click here to access Steinbrenner PTSA’s online store. 

 

Stay Updated 
Visit Steinbrenner PTSA Website 

 

Find information on: 

• Current Events 

• Volunteer Opportunities 

• Senior Scholarships, Banners & Activities 

• Membership 

• Donate 

• Donor’s Choose 

• And so much more! 
 

Click here to access Steinbrenner PTSA 
Website! 

Order Your PE Uniform 
Online Now 

 

Click here to order your PE Uniform 
online. 
 

Uniforms can also be purchased 
from Coach Crumbley in Room 606 
from 7:50-8:20am.  Bring a printout 
of your invoice 
 

Questions? Ask Moira Schmidt 
 

 

Help Us Thank Our Teachers 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
April 27-May 1 

 

Our planning committee is in the process of 
coordinating all the week’s events.  We want our 
Teachers & Staff to know just how special they are 
to us!  If you are interested in serving on the 
planning committee, please contact the event co-
chairs Monique Kehr and Kristen Hendrickson at 
gshsptsateacherappreciation@gmail.com. 
 

We are also interested in donations of gift cards and 
new/unused products or services to be used as gifts 
for Teachers & Staff.  If you have an item(s) to 
donate or would like to help solicit donations from 
local businesses, let us know. 

 

Click here to APPLY: 
http://bit.ly/hccptascholarship  

Application OPEN NOW!!! 

 

 

 

https://www.agpestores.com/mascotuniverse/groups.php?
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/
https://steinbrennertampafl.ptaptsa.org/
https://gshsptsa.memberhub.store/
mailto:gshsptsa.uniforms@gmail.com
mailto:gshsptsateacherappreciation@gmail.com
http://bit.ly/hccptascholarship

